

M E M O R A N D U M


Date:		May 11, 2021

To:		eliseo Residents, Family Members and Employees

From:		R Kevin McFeely, President & CEO

Re:		COVID News 


We just learned today one of our Health Center residents has tested positive for COVID-19. Under State rules, whenever a resident tests positive for COVID, it is considered an outbreak and as a result, we must stop all Health Center visitations, group activities, communal dining and admissions. We will make sure we have staff work only in their designated areas and not have them work all around the campus to minimize the potential for spreading COVID. We must wait one week from notification of the positive test before we can conduct testing of our residents. Therefore, we will test all Health Center residents on Tuesday, May 18th and once we receive the results back, if there are no further positive cases, we can reintroduce the visitations, group activities, communal dining and admissions.

I am sure you share my disappointment with this news. Once again, we are reminded of the need to continue to take precautions to protect ourselves and our residents. Thank you in advance for continuing to follow our screening, sanitizing, social distancing and masking protocols. Hopefully, this will be a short-lived experience.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you need any additional information or have any questions.  

Thank you.

